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Last week we printed a story about a threat to homes in Almanzora. In the article we claimed that the AUAN
(Abusos Urbanisticos Almanzora No) were fighting against potential land-grab problems in the Almanzora
valley. The AUAN is not fighting land-grab in the areas, as there have been no cases of the law affecting the
area. The AUAN is campaigning for the many illegally-built properties, which were purchased in good faith,
to be made legal. There is no indication that the properties in the Almanzora valley are under threat, as they
are inland and therefore not affected by the recent coastal law that affects properties along the coast. The
error has caused the AUAN a number of problems, and we would like to apologise for any confusion or
stress that has been caused. The Euro Weekly News


